
Sayyid Al-Hakeem blesses Mr. Bafel Talabani’s inauguration as PUK’s President

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, the head of Al-Hikma National Movement, blessed Mr. Bafel Talabani for his

assumption of the presidency of the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan. 

His Eminence tweeted on Sunday 29/5/2022, “We congratulate our dear brother Mr. Bafel Talabani

for being named president of the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan by the leadership of the party,

wishing him and the brothers in the union, leadership and followers success, hoping that this

ancient political entity will continue to proceed with the same moderate approach that the late

leader Mam Jalal Talabani (may God have mercy on him) took and work with the rest of the

partners of the Iraqi scene in the spirit of patriotism to preserve the Iraqi democratic

experience.”


